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WELCOME TO FIMVO NEWSLETTER

In this newsletter:

Autum brings great changes for FiMVO

Invitation: Webinar for MAHs on 14th of September

FiMVO has a new office 

AUTUMN BRINGS GREAT CHANGES FOR FIMVO

The supplier of the verification system will change in November. System changes are

always a major project, and this time is no exception. Our team has worked tirelessly

throughout the year to ensure that the transition is smooth and as invisible as possible.

A big thank you to all the IT suppliers of pharmacies, dispensaries, hospital pharmacies,

and wholesalers who have collaborated with us to guarantee the success of the project. 

We have successfully completed the first phase, transitioning the test environment.

Now, we are gearing up for the changes in the production environment, scheduled for

November overnight, to minimise disruptions. 

Read more about our project from the link above. You are also welcome to our

information sessions, which we will organise three times during the autumn. In these

sessions, we will discuss the project's impact and the responsibilities of system users.

More information below!

 

Maija Gohlke, General Manager

https://app-fi.postiviidakko.fi/files/download/$archive$
http://www.laakevarmennus.fi/
https://fi.linkedin.com/company/fimvo-finnish-medicines-verification-organisation
https://twitter.com/fi_mvo
https://www.laakevarmennus.fi/en/pharmaceutical-it-partners


WEBINAR FOR MAHS ON 14TH OF SEPTEMBER

We are glad to invite you to our webinar for MAHs on Thursday 14th of September at 14

Finnish time. On the agenda: 

Annual fee for 2024 and invoicing guidelines

How the system supplier change is going and important dates

Current alert status and guidance 

If you have any questions or topics you would like us to cover in the webinar, let us

know! You can leave your question on the registration form. 

 

Register here

FIMVO OFFICE HAS MOVED!

Since the beginning of FiMVO we have worked in the same office. After 7 years we

thought it was time for some change. But we didn’t move far – just to the other side of

a street! From now on, you’ll find us at 

Itämerentori 2 

00180 Helsinki 

Finland 

Follow us on LinkedIn to see how the life in the new office starts!

As always, you can contact us 

Regarding contracts and invoices:

info@fimvo.fi 

Regarding alerts and medicines

verification system: nmvs@fimvo.fi 

HAPPY FALL!
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https://www.lyyti.fi/reg/Webinar_for_MAHs_6046
https://fi.linkedin.com/company/fimvo-finnish-medicines-verification-organisation
https://www.laakevarmennus.fi/
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